
From: Stevens, Brian
Sent: 3/17/2014 2:57:41 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Hughes,

John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Economic Development Rate 

Thank you so very much.

---- Original Message-----
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) lmailto:J8HS@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:51 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian; Allen, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Economic Development Rate

Brian
We have not signed any contracts yet. This was due to the fact that Turn filed the application for rehearing and the 
PUC just rejected Turn's application at the February 27, 2014 meeting. Several of the municipalities in the Central 
Valley are inquiring into the tariff. Our current estimate of potential load is 25 to 50 MW. Once we have final 
approval from the PUC we expect the demand to increase.

---- Original Message-----
From: Stevens, Brian [mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 1:43 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel)
Subject: RE: Economic Development Rate

Thank you so much. If you are able to get to it soon, it is definitely a high priority on this end. I really appreciate
it.

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:M.EAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 1:42 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel)
Subject: Re: Economic Development Rate

Hi Brian,

John will track this down and give you a call.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Mar 17,2014, at 11:43 AM, "Stevens, Brian"

SB GT&S 0319014

mailto:J8HS@pge.coml
mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.govl
mailto:M.EAe@pge.coml


<brian. stevens@cpuc .ca.gov<mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:

Hi Meredith:

Could you put me in touch with someone at your company who I could chat with about the economic development 
rate tariff offerings? I am trying to determine how subscribed the program is up to the 200 MW cap.

Thanks so much,

Brian Stevens

Brian Stevens
Energy Industry Advisor to the Commission President California Public Utilities Commission, Executive Division 
T: 415-703-2148, E: brc@€Puc.ca.gov<roailtoibrc@CDuc.ca.gov>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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